LABOR RELATIONS

UNITED STATES
F‘ POSTAL SERVICE

October 4, 2018

Mr. Brian J. Wagner

President

National Association of Postal Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400

Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Brian:

As a matter of general interest, the Postal Service is revising Handbook AS-805, Information
Security.

The subject revisions include updated information security policies concerning service continuity
management, externally facing websites, and digital signatures and certificates.

We have enclosed an electronic disc containing two copies of the subject revisions, one with and
one without changes identified.

Please contact-Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Alan S. Moore
Manager
Labor Relations Policies and Programs
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